
Craft Fair Coming

The third annual Holiday Craft 
Fair will be held on Saturday, 
November 20, 2010 from 8:30 
a.m. to 2:00 p.m. in the school 
gym. Applications for table rentals
are available in the school office.  
If  anyone has an item to donate to 
the "Silent Auction", please let 
Mrs. Grindle know as we want to 
compile a list for our website.  All 
proceeds from table rentals, silent 
auction items, raffles, food 
concessions, and students' tables 
are going towards the computer 
technology program.

Important Parent Survey

An important survey for parents 
was sent home two weeks ago. 
These surveys will give us 
important feedback about where 
we can improve as a school. If  you 
have not done so already, please 
fill out the survey and return 
it to the school as soon as you 
can. The surveys are anonymous. 
We are not keeping track of  who 
returns them.

Good Food Project’s Contest

If  you would like a chance to win 
16 weeks of  free, locally grown 
vegetables, just fill out the slip sent 
home in your child’s 
communicator and send it back to 
the school. The drawing will take 
place June 10th. An informational 
flyer has also been sent home. For 
additional information, contact 
Hadley Friedman at 374-3257

Congratulations Graduates!

Sedgwick staff  offer a heartfelt 
congratulations to the Class of  
2010:

Crystal Bessey
Margaret Bunt
Bradin Cote
Brittyn Dauk
Patrick Duddy
Bradley Gale
Justin Gray

Haleigh Hammar
Jodi Murphy
Cosmos Siebert
Hayden Torrey
Shane West

Amber Wiesing

Eighth Grade Special Events

Eighth graders and chaperones, 
Bonnie Arendt, Larry Cassis, Jed 
Siebert and Maria Duddy, will be 
away June 1-3 for their 
educational class trip to Boston. 
	 On Monday, June 7, all 
students and staff  will enjoy a 
school-wide cookout in honor of  
our graduates. At 6:00 p.m., the 
eighth grade commencement 
exercises will take place in the 
gym. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE

In order to avoid owed balances 
on meal/milk accounts at the end 
of  the school year, there can be no 
“charging” of  meals or milks 
effective Tuesday, June 1st. 
Students must have money on 
account for all meals and snack or 
extra milks through the remainder 
of  this year.

Maine Discovery Museum

Thanks to the Friends of  the Blue 
Hill Public Library, patrons can 
can check out a free pass for up to 
four people to the Children’s 
Discovery Museum in Bangor. For 
more information, contact Pat 
Horton at 374-5515.

The Simmering Pot

There are only three dates left to 
get free wholesome meals at the 
Blue Hill Congregational Church: 
May 31, June 14 and June 28. For 
the months of  July through 
September, operations will be 
temporarily shut down to 
reorganize, raise funds and create 
a larger volunteer pool. For more 
info., contact Hadley Friedman at 
374-2898.
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Last School Day: June 11         Dismissal @ noon          It is also Hat Day!

Spring Concert
TONIGHT @ 6:00 PM!

ALL students in grades K-4 
and chorus and participating 
band students should be here 
no later than 5:45 p.m

YEARBOOKS HAVE 
ARRIVED!

Distribution will be 
 Friday, June 4.

JUNE TRIPS & EVENTS

5/31  No School - Memorial Day 

6/1-6/3  Grade 8 Class Trip

6/1    Gr. 6 DARE Field Trip

6/2    Gr. K-2 Field Trip to Bangor;
         Gr. 3/4 Play @ 2:00 p.m.

6/4    Gr. 5/6 - Last water safety  
         class at Ellsworth YMCA

6/7    Grade 8 Graduation @ 6 PM

6/9    Gr. 3/4 Field Trip to Ellsworth

6/11   Last school day-dismiss@noon 

Students must have signed 
permission slips to participate in any 
field trips so please sign and return 
them promptly.
          


